
SPRING 2024

We are blooming into Spring and Summer! Please enjoy
the latest news and updates from your friends at NGA!
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TECHNOLOGY 
SPOTLIGHT

Did you know that NGA works with multiple hearing aid manufacturers? This allows our
Audiologists to accommodate patient needs specific to hearing loss level and lifestyle. We
also offer a variety of hearing aid accessories from all manufacturers that will connect your

hearing aids to your personal electronics such as your cell phone, television, tablet, and
computer.

The Intent is offered by Oticon and was
released in March 2024. Oticon introduced a

new 4D sensor that monitors if and how users
move their head to understand the type of

communication situation.

Phonak released the Audéo Lumity in
August 2022 and focuses on giving users
improved speech understanding with its

unique Phonak SmartSpeech Technology. It
is available with a rechargeable or

disposable battery option.

Widex  released their newest hearing aid in
February 2024. The SmartRIC offers up to 37

hours of battery in between charges and
comes with a portable charger that holds

up to 5 additional full day charges.

Benefits of Oticon Intent
Clarity

Hear more clearly, stay more engaged,
and enjoy life fully.

Confidence
Feel confident in every moment. From
navigating the room, having an
intimate conversation or talking to a
group of friends.

Cognition
Helps keep your mind focused, alert
and engaged with what matters most.



Sydney joined our John’s Creek office team as Front
Office Coordinator in October 2023. She enjoys being
able to connect with our patients as well as creating a
warm and inviting environment for them as they come
for their appointments. In her free time, she loves
spending time with her friends and family, as well as her
dog Franklin who is the light of her life! Sydney is excited
to meet you and assist with any appointments you may
need!
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Elizabeth joined the John’s
Creek front office team in

February of 2024. She enjoys
being active, hanging out

with her friends, and reading
a good book. Elizabeth is
eager to get to know our

patients as well as  welcome
new ones! 
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MALLORY
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Mallory graduated in 2010 from
Lanier Technical College with an

Associates degree in Medical
Assisting. Since then, she has been

able to perform many different
front and back medical office tasks.

She enjoys being in the medical
field where she can care for and

serve others. In her free time, she
enjoys spending time with family,

attending sporting events with her
2 boys, and being a member of  12

Stone Church. 

STACIE
WILSON

Stacie, formally of John’s
Creek, has joined our front
office staff in the Gainesville
location. She also assists
behind the scenes in our
billing and insurance
department. She is excited
to engage with our
Gainesville patients!

VISIT OUR
WEBSITE


